

PART 1: VOCABULARY

I Choose the word or phrase (A, B, C, or D) that best fits the blank space in each sentence.

1. You shouldn't eat too much _____. It's unhealthy.
A. fruit B. vegetables C. junk food D. nuts
2. I have a _____. I want to go to the dentist.
A. toothache B. headache C. stomachache D. sore throat
3. Let's meet in front _____ the theater.
A. to B. of C. in D. to
4. _____ is an extreme sport.
A. Soccer B. Basketball C. Swimming D. Windsurfing
5. She is really tired. She didn't _____ enough sleep.
A. make B. do C. get D. stay
6. He _____ to the sports center once a week.
A. goes B. go C. went D. going
7. Doing lots of exercise is a _____ lifestyle.
A. active B. unhealthy C. healthy D. clean
8. She is _____ in baking cakes.
A. enjoy B. like C. excited D. interested
9. My mother likes to _____ stamps in her free time.
A. collected B. collect C. collection D. collecting
10. You look so tired. You should _____.
A. drink a lot of soda B. eat much junk food
C. stay up late D. take some vitamins

II Use the correct form of the word given to complete each sentence.

1. His father is _____ sick. (danger)
2. Mary likes skating. She says it's an _____ sport. (interest)
3. Susan is the _____ in my class. (health)
4. I can't go to school today because of _____. (sick)
5. That little girl can sing very _____. (good)

PART 2: GRAMMAR

I Choose the word or phrase (A, B, C, or D) that best fits the blank space in each sentence.

1. Would you like _____ soda?
A. any B. much C. many D. some
2. She didn't give her pet _____ food.
A. lots B. any C. many D. a little
3. There are many cherry blossoms in Japan. We are _____ Japan next weekend.
A. visiting B. visit C. to visit D. visits
4. After school, Lucy and Jimmy like to _____ online games together.
A. playing B. to play C. play D. played
5. How _____ rice does she need to cook dinner?
A. many B. any C. some D. much
6. Don't forget to bring your badminton racket. We're _____ in front of the sports center at 5 p.m.
A. meeting B. meet C. to meet D. met
7. My mother grows a _____ vegetables in the garden.
A. lots of B. lot of C. a lot D. a lots of
8. He has a lot of car models. He _____ them when he has free time.
A. building B. built C. to build D. builds
9. She doesn't do _____ exercise.
A. some B. much C. few D. a little
10. Her mother told her to eat lots of vegetables, but she _____ like to eat any vegetables.
A. doesn't B. did C. does D. don't

II Complete the sentences. Use the correct form of the given verb.

1. He is interested in _____ (play) football with his classmates.
2. My son _____ (eat) a lot of fast food every day.
3. I have a headache. I need to _____ (take) medicine.
4. _____ (stay) up late is unhealthy. You should go to bed before 11 p.m.
5. Why don't we go to a restaurant and _____ (enjoy) dinner tonight?



Choose the underlined word or phrase (A, B, C, or D) that needs correcting.

1. Sorry, I hasn't got any knives to cut the cake.
A B C D
2. She has to finish her homework, so she drinks many coffee to stay up late.
A B C D
3. I am talking on the phone to my pen pal. This Saturday, we're meet at the coffee shop.
A B C D
4. My mom prepared much hamburgers to go camping.
A B C D
5. Do you interested in going bowling with me?
A B C D

PART 3: READING



Choose the word or phrase (A, B, C, or D) that best completes the conversation.

Tiffany: Are you free this afternoon? Do you want to go out?

Jack: I have to (1) _____ my homework, but I think I can finish it this morning. What do you want to do?

Tiffany: Let's go into town. We can go (2) _____ and then get a coffee. We can go to the new cafe (3) _____ the library. The cakes look great there.

Jack: You know I hate shopping. Why don't we go to the park? Kevin and Rob will be there skateboarding. We can meet up (4) _____ them.

Tiffany: I don't want to spend my Saturday afternoon watching boys (5) _____! That's so boring! But we can go to the park for a game of tennis if you like.

Jack: I'm not really in the mood for tennis. I don't want to do anything too active. I want to just relax. You could come to my house, and we could watch a movie. We've got (6) _____ good food.

Tiffany: I could watch a film on my own. Why don't I bring some board games round? That'll be a bit more fun.

Jack: Okay, that sounds alright, but my little brother will probably want to play too. Is that okay with you?

Tiffany: Sure. Shall I invite anyone else? I think Sophie is (7) _____ this afternoon.

Jack: Okay, you can invite her, but no one else. I don't want too many people round.

Tiffany: Fine. I'll come round after lunch. Is one o'clock okay?

Jack: Make it half past. I have to write a few emails first. (8) _____ you later.

(Adapted from: https://www.examenglish.com/A2/A2_reading_free_time.htm/)

- | | | | |
|------------------|--------------|------------------|-------------|
| 1. A. finish | B. finishing | C. finished | D. finishes |
| 2. A. shop | B. to shop | C. shopping | D. shops |
| 3. A. a little | B. near | C. much | D. any |
| 4. A. of | B. in | C. on | D. with |
| 5. A. shopping | B. fishing | C. skateboarding | D. cycling |
| 6. A. lots of | B. any | C. little | D. not much |
| 7. A. freeing | B. free | C. busy | D. busying |
| 8. A. Should see | B. Seeing | C. To see | D. See |

II

Choose the letter (A, B, C, or D) that is the correct answer to each of the questions.

Sleep is very **important**. Do you know that sleep is more important than food? A person who does not sleep dies at a younger age than a person who does not eat. Let's say you go to sleep 12 hours later than you usually do. It will take your body about three weeks to return to normal. We spend about one-third (1/3) of our lives in sleep.

How much sleep do we need? We are all different. A baby needs 16 hours of sleep every day. Children 6 to 12 years old need an average of 10 to 12 hours of sleep. A teenager needs 9 to 10 hours of sleep. An adult needs an average of 7 to 8 hours a night. Some people need only 3 hours of sleep. Others need 10 hours of sleep. After the age of 50, the average sleep time goes down to 6.5 hours a night. We need less sleep as we get older. Most people have some nights when they cannot sleep. About one in three Americans has a problem with sleep. Many of these people cannot fall asleep or stay asleep. The name of this problem is insomnia. The word *insomnia* means "no sleep."

(Adapted from: https://eltngl.com/assets/downloads/wit4ed_pro0000000540/wit1_unit3.pdf)

- What is the best title for the passage?
A. Eat more food. B. Drinking water for beautiful skin.
C. Our health is less important. D. Go to sleep!
- The word "**important**" in the first paragraph could be best replaced by _____.
A. essential B. essentially C. unnecessary D. importantly
- How many hours of sleep does a baby need?
A. 6-12 B. 16 C. 10-12 D. 7-8

4. What percentage of Americans have a sleep problem?

- A. 33% B. 53% C. 77% D. 90%

5. What is the name of the problem "no sleep"?

- A. improperly diet B. respiratory C. obesity D. insomnia

PART 4: WRITING

I Choose one sentence that has the same meaning as the root.

1. My brother finds collecting stickers interesting.
A. Collecting stickers is uninteresting, so my brother likes it.
B. My brother doesn't think that collecting stickers is interesting.
C. My brother enjoys collecting stickers interesting.
D. My brother enjoys collecting stickers.
2. He didn't go to school because he was sick.
A. He was sick, but he stayed at home.
B. He didn't go to school, so he was sick.
C. He was sick, so he didn't go to school.
D. He was sick, so he went to school.
3. It's a good idea to go to the dentist to check your teeth.
A. You should go to the dentist to check your teeth.
B. You should not go to the dentist to check your teeth.
C. You must go to the dentist to check your teeth.
D. You don't need to go to the dentist to check your teeth.

II Reorder the words to make complete sentences.

1. should / think / you / eat / fresh vegetables / I / and / fruit juices / drink / .

→ _____

2. her / boyfriend / is / She / interested / in / surfing / going / with / .

→ _____

3. want / eats / She / every day / because / she / vegetables / to / gain / weight / doesn't / .

→ _____

PART 5: PRONUNCIATION

I

Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others.

1. A. sodaa B. salaad C. fast D. cafeteria
2. A. park B. game C. car D. market

II

Choose the word whose main stress pattern is placed differently from the others.

1. A. provide B. healthy C. medicine D. lifestyle
2. A. model B. comic C. exercise D. collect